
Road Watch Advisory for the City of Fort Myers  

 

 

 

 
Cleveland Grove Utility Improvement Project 

May 27, 2020 

 

The City of Fort Myers is scheduled to replace sanitary sewer and water main, install storm 

drainage improvements and regrade swales on Turner Street, Patrick Avenue and Kentucky 

Avenue.  The project also includes new sidewalks on the west side of Turner Street, the north 

side of Patrick Avenue, the east side of Kentucky Avenue and roadway resurfacing.  

 

Beginning Thursday, May 28 through Friday, June 5, Patrick Avenue will be intermittantly 

closed at Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard. 

• Motorists should access Patrick Avenue via Marion Street to Turner Street. 

 

Crews are working in and near the roadways.  Drivers, pedestrians and bicyclists should use 

caution and be aware of construction equipment and vehicles entering/exiting streets in the 

project area.  Flaggers will be onsite during normal work hours to assist motorists through the 

construction zone.  This schedule may be subject to change due to inclement weather and 

unforeseen underground conditions.  The project is expected to be complete in Spring 2020. 
 


